
 

 

We hope you have all had a lovely week. We have all 
been very busy, as you can see from our photos. It still 
feels very strange to not to see your happy, smiley 
faces every day, so please keep sending us photos, 
videos and letters on info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk  

We were delighted to see that some of you have your 
own butterfly kits now. We bet you’re very excited to 
see them grow and change. We’d love it if you took 
some photos so we can share them with the rest of the 
class. Maybe you could send us a video too when you 
release them into your garden?  
The rain this week has probably meant you’ve been 
spending more time inside. We hope you have been 

imaginative and made up some 
indoor games. Let’s hope it 

won’t be long until the sunny 
days return!   

Take care and keep smiling!  

Lots of love, 

Mrs Piercy, Mrs Dodd, Miss 
Meakin and Mrs Chadry 

xxxx 

 

Hello 

Receptio
n! 

How are you all? 8.6.2020 

Have you had a chance to look 
at the reading challenge yet? If 
not, here’s the link again 
https://summerreadingchalleng
e.org.uk Along with books to 
read, there are also games and 
you can get reading badges 
too!  

 

As well as being in 
school, Mrs Dodd and 
Grace have been busy 
finding out about The 
Leaning Tower of Pisa. 
They made a model 
too! 

This week Mrs Piercy’s 
youngest daughter 
turned 18! She had a 
lovely day even though 
she couldn’t go out 
with her friends.  
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